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2009-2019 
 
Under data protection law, individuals have a right to be informed about how the school uses any personal data that we hold 
about them. We comply with this right by providing ‘privacy notices’ to individuals where we are processing their personal data.  
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Headteacher: Ms C Tayton 
 
11th February 2021 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

CONTACT TRACING - FEBRUARY HALF TERM 2021 
 
All schools have been asked to assist in identifying close contacts of any pupil or member of 
staff who has tested positive for COVID-19 advising on self-isolation for any cases which 
develop within 48 hours of the school closing for half term.  
  
What to do if your Child Tests Positive 
 
Please contact the school if your child has tested positive for COVID-19 and their symptoms 

developed on or before 3:30 pm on Sunday 14th January. 

 
Please email testandtrace@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk, letting us know your child’s name, 

class and the date their symptoms appeared. 

 
Please do not call or email the school office as it will be closed. 

 

Informing You of a Positive Case in Your Child’s Bubble 
 
We really hope we will not need to contact you but if we are notified of a positive case we 

will inform you by text and email. 

 

If your child develops symptoms after 14th February, you do not need to contact the 

school. 

Please do keep safe and well, and I hope you all find time to enjoy the half term break.  I 
know we are all looking forward to things changing very soon.   

Thank you again for all you support. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Ms C Tayton 
Headteacher 
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